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November 1, 2023 
 
Re: AI (Artificial Intelligence) Committee 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am very grateful for your willingness to serve on the AI committee to explore how our institution can provide guidance to 
faculty and students on how to make use of AI in teaching while maintaining academic integrity.  
 
I expect the committee to review the recent work of the AI Chatbots Working Group and see where we can begin to 
implement policy changes and/or recommendations on how to communicate and support our students and faculty. I also 
ask that the committee provide guidance on where we should be focusing our efforts.  
 
In the interest of efficiency, we are asking the following individuals to serve on the committee: 
 

• Brandon Roberts (Faculty Senate and Zoology & Physiology) 

• Alec Muthig (Information Technology) 

• Anne Alexander (Economics) 

• Lars Kottloff (Computer Science) 

• Noah Jones (College of Law Student) 

• Mia Williams (Education) 

• Megan Jones (Ellbogen Center for Teaching and Learning) 

• Paden Knull (ASUW) 
 
I have asked Steve Barrett, Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education to serve as chair.  Kaylin Brooks from our office will 
be reaching out to organize a meeting soon to get you started on this important dialogue.  
 
Regards,  

 
 
Kevin R. Carman 
Provost and Executive Vice President  
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